
2.7.20 
 
Hi everyone 
 
From 1 July you need to have the correct Covid 19 Safety Plan in place. 
 
It has been done for you. 
 
See attached COVID-19 Safety Plan. 
 
A copy needs to be kept at your school/club. Inspectors can call to check that 
you have it. Not to have it is an offence. 
 
 
Best 
Walt 
 
Walt Missingham 
President 
Kung Fu Wushu Australia (KWA) 
 
Vice President 
International Wushu Federation (IWUF) 
 
Tel: 0426 900 587 
Fax: 02 8736 1230 
email: president@kungfuwushuaustralia.com 
Postal Address: PO Box 269, KENTHURST, NSW 2156 


